

CAS SIRAINE

uou Civic piosa

August 5, 1985

City of Aibuquerque Hydrology Department 123 Central Avenue, NW 2nd Floor Albuquerque, N.H. 87103

Dear Sira:

We will be requesting a temporary Certificate of Occupancy in a few days at the request of the city, so that they may begin moving their computer equipment into the new City/County Office Building.

In view of this I would like you to know that we are going to finish the curb, gutter, sidewalk, and all other site work by September 1, 1985 with the exception of the asphalt work which must wait until the skywalk is complete.

If I can be of any assistance, please call.

Sincerely,

Bob H. Rogera Project Manager

BHR:cr